
Northeast District Vice President Report -  02/13/2018 

Only a few things to report on since my last report.  Let me start by saying that convention in Jackson 
Hole was amazing.  Beautiful scenery, great people and great education.   This was my first visit to 
Jackson Hole and I hope to visit there again in the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a great turnout for our District Caucuses in Jackson with several members from Gillette, Buffalo 
boards and one member from the Sheridan board in attendance.  We kicked around ideas for our 
upcoming Northeast District Leadership Training to be held sometime this spring.  We have come up 
with a 7 year game plan on ideas for our future trainings and I really appreciate all the input from our 
discussion.  

 



We have a budget this year for our leadership training of $1,800 which those funds were approved and 
will be provided by the State Association.  Thank you for the funding 😊.    This training will also keep us 
in line with our requirements for Core Standards for training and education purposes.   We will be 
sending out updates as to location and date for our leadership training as soon as they are available. 

At the Northeast Wyoming Realtor Alliance’s annual Christmas luncheon held this past December I 
conducted my first Installation Ceremony as Northeast District Vice President for the induction of our 
2018 Board of Director’s .     

 

It is my goal in 2018 to get more participation from Buffalo and Sheridan boards for leadership training 
and other activities.    

I am looking forward to my second year as the Northeast District Vice President, and our upcoming trip 
to Cheyenne this month for Legislative meetings. 

 

 

Leitha Sowder, Northeast District Vice President 

 


